Report to the Board of Education
September 21, 2021

The Special Education Department is currently serving 208 students with IEPs from preK to
grade 12. There are also several students in the referral and intervention process.

Lower Elementary= 72
Upper Elementary= 58
Middle School=40
High School= 38

The preschool currently has 70 students enrolled. There is open enroliment for preK all year
long so we will continue to advertise and recruit. There will be another screening event the
Friday after Fall Break.

Respectfully submitted,
Jo Ann McCaughan
Director of Special Education and Preschool



